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30th March 
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Easter 

Easter Service 

Thank you to the parents who joined us for our Easter service this 

morning and I hope you enjoyed the singing, readings and coffee served 

afterwards. Thank you for giving generously to the local causes. 

 

Questionnaire 

Thank you to the parents who took the time to answer the 

questionnaire. The results are as follows: 

 

Question- 104 responses 

from 225 families 

KS2 (52) KS1/FS 

(52) 

Total 

(104) 

1 My Child is happy 77% 93% 85% 

2 My child feels safe 90% 98% 94% 

3 The schools makes sure 

pupils are well behaved 

73% 85% 79% 

4 The school deals with 

bullying 

73% 89% 81% 

5 I’m aware what my child will 

learn 

90% 89% 90% 

6 When I’ve raised concerns – 

dealt with properly 

67% 90% 79% 

7 School supports by SEND 

child well 

72% 92% 82% 

8 School has high 

expectations 

70% 86% 78% 

9 I know how well my child is 

doing 

70% 79% 75% 

10 I would recommend this 

school 

68% 83% 76% 

 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you to the School council who organised the Red Nose Day. They 

managed to collect £348.25. Thank you for your support. 

 

Mr Vullo 

We would like to wish Mr Vullo well with his promotion and thank him 

for his hard work whilst with us.  

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

Thank you to the PTA for an enjoyable Easter Egg Hunt. It was lovely 

to see the children with their creative Easter Bonnets.  

 

Summer Fete 

Save the date – 15th July. Please offer help where you can to make this 

an enjoyable and successful event. 
 



 

  
 

 
 

 

Please see the timetable for the Easter church services: 

 
 

 

Dates for the term 
 

31st March Term ends 2pm Finish 

3rd April-5th April Easter school- 9-12 Yr 6 

12-3 Yr 5  

3rd- 14th April Easter Holiday 

17th April Summer term starts 

 

A big reminder that we finish at 2pm tomorrow (so please remember to collect your children!). 

 

We hope you have a lovely Easter and see you when we return on Monday 17th April. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 


